M&NARCH

ANALYTICAL LABORATORIES, INC.
349 TOMAHAWK DR. + MAUMEE. OH 43537.1696
PHONE (419) 867.9000 « FAX (419) 8879111

October 16, 1995

Mr. James Mullauer

Materials Licensing Section

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

801 Warrenville Rozd

Lisle, IL  60532-4351 Re:  License No. 34-24962-01
Amendment No. 05
Control No: 399003

Dear Mr. Mullauer:

In response to our telephone conversation of September 29, 1995 we wish to inform you
that Monarch Analytical Laboratories, Inc. has disposed of its two Hydrogen-3 sources.
Enclosed is a copy of the Certificate of Disposition of Materials received from Varian

Chromatogriphy Systems, License No. 0256-07(California) on October 13, 1995 covering
these sources..

We no longer dwn any licensable material and wish to terminate our license.

Regards,

“JONARCH ANALYTICAL LABORATORIES, INC.

. Ernest L. Lippert, Jjr.
Radiation Safety Officer

ce: D. A Brengartner
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